
 
 

COUNCIL, 28 MARCH 2012 

 
 

MOTION FOR DEBATE 
 
 
 
PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE COUNCIL CHAMBER 
 
Motion on behalf the Independent Residents’ Group 

 
This Council believes that the Administration’s decision to exclude guests from the 
Council Chamber and public from the side gallery during Council meetings was made 
for petty political, rather than security reasons. 

 
Therefore in the interests of democratic and accountable government, this decision 
must be reversed. 
 
 
 
 
Note: The Labour Group motion shown in the Initial and Revised agendas has 

been withdrawn 


